
TIMCO ENGINEERING, INC.
P.O. BOX 370
849 N.W. STATE ROAD 45
NEWBERRY, FL  32669
PHONE: 888-472-2424 OR 352-472-5500
FAX: 352-472-2030
EMAIL: mario@timcoengr.com

June 20, 2001

Mr. Richard Fabina
Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD  21046

Ref:  RadioShack Corporation’s FCC ID: AAO1901208
        Confirmation # EA100908

Dear Mr. Fabina:

On May 8, 2001, we submitted an application for approval for the above mentioned FCC
Identifier.  The application was granted on 6/14/01 and upon notification of the
application being granted, RadioShack obtained a copy of the grant of certification from
the FCC web site.  They noticed that the high output power was listed as 2.5 Watt and
they contacted us to ask why it was not approved as 5.0 Watt.

We then reviewed our report and realized that we made an error on the 731 form and the
report that we did not catch before submitting the application.  When we originally
received the sample for testing, the output power was in fact 2.5 Watts.  The
manufacturer did not wish to have approval of 2.5 Watts so they had modified the sample
and sent it to us for retested and we obtained the 5.0 Watts.  When we submitted the
application, the radiated data is from the 5.0 Watt radio but the antenna conducted data is
from the 2.5 Watt radio.  I’ve corrected the pages of the report which were incorrect and
have attached those for your review.

My question to you is this – since the grant was issued less than 30 days, can we send the
corrected test report to you so that it can be granted as a 5.0 Watt instead of 2.5 Watt
radio?

Regards,

Mario R. de Aranzeta
Engineer


